Steam Mills Primary Newsletter

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Many thanks to all of you who came to support the coffee
morning and to the staff for supplying the cakes. Your
support is greatly appreciated. We will let you know how
much was raised in next week’s newsletter.

Phonics Evening

We are holding a Phonics Evening for parents on October
Sth at épm. Please come and join us to find out how we
teach phonics in school and the ways in which you can
support your child with early reading skills.

Harvest

Please join us in our classes on Friday to share our work and
to purchase goodies from our Harvest Market. Classes will
be open from 2.30 pm and children will be able to leave
with you. The money raised will support a charity chosen
by the children.

Lilac Data Sheets

We still have 39 data sheets outstanding. For safeguarding
purposes, it is vital that we have up to date contact and
medical information for your child. Please ensure that you
check, amend if necessary and return to the school office.
Thank you.

Parking/Stopping

A reminder that there should be no stopping/parking in
front of the school gates at any time. To support parents
with drop-off and pick-up, there is a Parking Plan on our
website. (Key Documents).
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